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Roxanne Maher

From: Roxanne Maher

Sent: Friday, December 01, 2023 7:00 AM

To: Naomi Rodriguez

Subject: Re: Resignation - Conservation Commission

Good Morning Naomi:
Thank you for forwarding.

Roxanne
Sent from my iPhone

On Nov 30, 2023, at 11:52 PM, Naomi Rodriguez <NaomiR@ledyardct.org> wrote: 

FYI.

Naomi

From: Jessica Buhle <jessicabuhle@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2023 6:32 PM
To: Michael Marelli <memarelli@sbcglobal.net>; Patricia A. Riley <town.clerk@ledyardct.org>
Cc: Naomi Rodriguez <NaomiR@ledyardct.org>
Subject: Resignation - Conservation Commission

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from jessicabuhle@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ]

To Whom It May Concern:

I am resigning from my position as an alternate member on the Ledyard Conservation Commission effective December
3, 2023.

It has been a pleasure serving on the Ledyard Conservation Commission and I am very grateful for the experience.

Thank you,

Jessica Buhle


